
Weekly Update from O’Shea Irish Dance Administrator 

Friday, May 22, 2020 

Important Dates - Mark Your Calendars 
 

● May 25 - No Classes. OID is closed for Memorial Day 
● June 13​ - Next IDPA Board Meeting 10 am on Zoom 
● June 27​ - Jumpin’ June Irish Dance Watch Party 7 pm on Facebook 

 

Jumpin’ June Irish Dance Watch Party featuring YOU! 

You are invited to join the OID/IDPA Jumpin’ June Irish Dance Watch Party. IDPA and OID hosting a 
Facebook watch party on June 27 at 7 pm and the featured dancers are YOU! We want to see your 
steps! Class steps. Competition steps. Show steps. Or your own steps! You create the video, IDPA will 
edit them together and we’ll all hangout online and watch the show. More details attached, but the plan 
is this: you create a dance video that is ​no longer than 60 seconds using any of Cormac’s 
Feistunes music​ (so we don’t have any copyright issues with Facebook). Email your video to 
kristosween@gmail.com​ by June 20. Get creative! Wear your solo costume, or any other costume, or 
your LOVE O’Shea shirt. The choice is yours! See attached for more specifics on how to shoot your 
video and make it great! Can’t wait for the watch party! 

LOVE O’Shea T-Shirts in the 
Logowear Store 

Love O’Shea? Of course you do! Now there’s a 
shirt that’ll help you show it. ​The LOVE O'Shea 
shirt sale is an IDPA fundraiser AND supports 
one of our loyal vendors. ​Shirts are available to 
purchase until Tuesday, 5/26 -- with drive-up 
pick-up at The Celtic Junction the weekend of 
May 30th/31st.​ (Exact details coming soon!) We 
will mail shirts to any out of town friends/family 
that order. 

Thank you for supporting IDPA and the dancers of O'Shea Irish Dance!!! Please feel free to pass this 
along to all your friends and family who LOVE O’Shea Irish Dance!  

https://loveoshea.itemorder.com/sale​ (double-check the size chart, these shirts run on the slim side) 

 

mailto:kristosween@gmail.com
https://loveoshea.itemorder.com/sale


Latest Guidance on COVID-19 

Still no change for us since Governor Walz issued the ​Stay Safe MN​ order. We continue to carefully 
monitor for further guidance on gyms and fitness centers, as they are the most similar businesses to 
our dance studio. Those guidelines will determine how we open safely, likely starting in June with 
socially distant class trials in the two larger dance studios. State info can be found ​here​ and the City of 
Saint Paul’s info is ​here​. 

Class Schedule and Zoom Studio Links 

Links to OID class-specific info and the weekly schedule of Zoom classes can be found on the following 
pages on the Damhsa site: 

● Class Levels 
● Schedule of Online Classes 
● Family Guide to Zoom classes 

 
LOOK FOR YOUR NEXT WEEKLY UPDATE ON FRIDAY, MAY 29, 2020 

 

https://mn.gov/covid19/for-minnesotans/stay-safe-mn/index.jsp
https://mn.gov/covid19/for-minnesotans/index.jsp
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/emergency-management/coronavirus-covid-19
https://damhsa.osheairishdance.com/class-levels/
https://damhsa.osheairishdance.com/class-levels/online-schedule/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15zKhWOLkm4dzUGJHa8e1QUfwqEMiXRBwnOeO8LV4LE8/edit?usp=sharing

